

December 31, 2009

David Danner
Executive Director
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Dear Mr. Danner:

RE: Avista Utilities Informal Compliance Filing with WAC 480-109-101(1)

Triple E and Interested Parties,

Please find attached, per WAC 480-109-010(1), Avista's projected cumulative ten-year electric conservation potential in Washington. This document is provided as a means to begin the process for meeting the I-937 compliance. Avista will provide to the UTC on or before January 29, 2010 in compliance with WAC 480-109-010 (3) the detail behind the 10-year potential. If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Bruce Folsom at 509-495-8706 or myself at 509-495-4975.

Have a Happy New Year!!

Sincerely, Linda Gervais Manager, Regulatory Policy Avista Utilities 509-495-4975 linda.gervais@avistacorp.com

c: Mr. David Nightingale Ms. Deborah Reynolds

Mr. Steve Johnson